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Mark L. Matthews

Acting Project Manager

Uranium Mi1) Tailings Project
0ffice

Department of Energy

Albuguerque Operations Office

P.0. Box 5400

Albuguerque, NM 87115

Dear Mr, Matthews:

By letter dated November 27, 1989, you submitted for NRC review and concurrence
Revision 1A to the Riverton, Wyoming, Remedial Action Inspection Plan (RAIP).
Revision 1A to the Riverton RAIP consisted of the deletion of all references to
density and moisture testing and compaction of the subgrade and 7111 materials.
This revision was requested by the State of Wyoming and was determined by DOE
not to create a significant impact to the site. The NRC has competed its review
of RAIP Revision 1A and have no objection to the proposed changes since

tailings have been removed from the Riverton site.

If you have any questions, please contact Sandra Wastler of my staff at F1S

492-0582.

Sincerely,
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Paul H, Lohaus, Chief

Operations Branch

Division of Low Level Waste Management

and Deconmissioning, NMSS
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